
Making Friends through Books -- "2013 Good Book Exchange" Activity
(18/03/2013)

Dear All,

We are pleased to announce that the University Library will hold the "2013 Good Book Exchange" activity
as a part of “Macau Library Week” this year. The purpose of this activity is to encourage our users to share
the good books on their bookshelves with other members of the University community.

The period of this activity is scheduled as follows:
Book Collection from 18 March to 22 April, 2013 
Book Exchange from 23 April to 2 May, 2013 
(except public holidays)

For further details and information, please see the attached files.

All are welcome to join this event!

Regards,
UM Library

 

 2013_book_exchange_rules_eng.pdf       2013_book_exchange_rules_chi.pdf      

 2013book_ex_poster_eng.pdf       2013book_ex_poster_chi.pdf

http://libinfo.umac.mo/UMLib/userFiles/File/201303/20130319095518809.pdf
http://libinfo.umac.mo/UMLib/userFiles/File/201303/20130319095735762.pdf
http://libinfo.umac.mo/UMLib/userFiles/File/201303/20130319095854199.pdf
http://libinfo.umac.mo/UMLib/userFiles/File/201303/20130319095927505.pdf

